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9th June 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

  

As you are aware the Year 11 leaver’s assembly is Friday 11th June.  After this point, pupils need to be 

available to attend school should they need to provide further evidence to secure their grade.  If 

needed, pupils will be invited into school but do not need to attend every day between Monday 14th 

June and their official leaving date of Friday 25th June 2021. 

 

When pupils are not in school, up until Friday 25th June, school work will still be provided for pupils to 

access and complete via the remote learning section on our school website. 

 

GCSE exam results will be available to collect on Thursday 12th August 2021 at 10.00am from the 

Sports’ Hall.  If your son/daughter is not able to attend and you would like somebody else to collect 

your son/daughter’s results on their behalf, please send a letter to Mrs Wright (Exams Officer) 

including the name of the person you have nominated to collect the results. 

  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout the 

assessment roadmap and to wish your son/daughter a happy and successful future. 

  

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

 

Mr L Holmes 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


